
 

 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us  

Submitted on 25 September 2023, 11:02 AM, via IP 99.57.9.81 by Anonymous  

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Christi 

Your Last Name Brennan 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email brench86@aol.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

19855160873 

Your Message I would like to voice my strongest opposition to selling of Blue Cross to this 
terrible company. Insurance unaffordable for the vast population as it is and 
to sell to a company is for profit would be a slap in the face to the already 
struggling consumers. They are literally lying to the public saying it will make 
for better coverage when everyone knows it will me less coverage for more 
money. 
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